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25 September 2018 
 

Dear Parents 
 

This year’s residential will be to Hawse End Outdoor Centre on the 17 to 19 

June 2019.  The Centre is based in the beautiful Lake District near Keswick and 

is a place we have visited on many occasions.  Cumbria Outdoors organizes 

outdoor activities and runs the Centre for children.     

 

Further details can be found at www.cumbria.gov.uk 

 

The cost of the residential will be approximately £230 for the three days, this 

includes travel, food and a variety of exciting activities.   
 

Please could you return the form below or email the office if you would like your 

child to participate in the residential.  The deadline for returns is Friday 12 

October.  Further details will be sent out requesting a deposit and the exact 

costs for the trip by half term. 
 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Andrew Russell 

Headteacher 

 

 

Child’s Name _______________________________  Class __________ 

 

I would like my child to participate in the Residential to Hawse End, Keswick on 

17 to 19 June 2019. 

 

Signed  ______________________________ (Parent)  

 

Date   __________ 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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